
Children’s Garden  
Pre-Visit Guide



Today I get to go to the Children’s Garden at the  
Missouri Botanical Garden.  

Most of the activities will be outside.



I will hear the water from the waterfall inside. 

The noise is very loud. 
It is OK to cover my ears if that noise bothers me.



There may be a line to buy tickets. 

I may have to wait.



The Children’s Garden is a PUBLIC PLACE and there may 
be a lot of other adults and children visiting too.



I can choose which path to take once we enter:  
“Settler’s Path,” “Adventurer’s Path,” “Discoverer’s Path,”  
or “Botanist’s Path.”



In all the areas, there may be materials I will need to share 
with other children, and I may need to wait my turn.



Sand or wood chips might get in my shoes.

SAND

WOOD 
CHIPS



There are pathways that are different from sidewalks. 

Some of them are hard to walk on and move.



Some of the areas may have a lot of children playing.



The most important thing is to LISTEN WELL and  
everyone will have a good day and be HAPPY!


